
EMMANUEL’S GOT TALENT 
THE RESULTS ARE IN! 

 
 

 
What a Journey! 
Back in November 2018, we held auditions seeking out talent among the pupils of 
Emmanuel Middle School.  During lunch and break times over the course of winter term, 
we held over 70 auditions.  Discovering, in some cases; hidden talents, closet 
performers and exceptional excellence. After some tough decisions, we finally decided 
upon 24 semi finalists which were all recorded and shown in this weeks house 
assemblies.  House members who were only privy to their House acts voted for their two 
favourite performances who would then go through to the live finals show to be held at 
7pm on Wednesday 20th March.  Tickets for this spectacular will go on sale after half 
term priced at £3 per adult and £1 per child (under 16s). 
 
We are excited that we will have four judges from the local community at the Final - 
these include the Mayor of Verwood and an ex-pupil from EMS. It is very kind of these 
people to be giving up their time to support this venture and for this we are thankful.  
Also very important - all the judges have not been  part of the audition process and are 
completely uninfluenced and impartial, making it fairer for the children. 
 
The Semi Final Results 
Without further ado we can now announce the results (in no particular order!) 
of the semi finals as voted for by the pupils themselves (we are very pleased not to have 
made the decisions!) 
 
THE GRYLLS HOUSE FINALISTS ARE 
Grylls Girls and Zoe Richardson 
 
THE MALALA HOUSE FINALISTS ARE 
Harvey Rawlings and GR8 
 
THE VUJICIC HOUSE FINALISTS ARE 
Beat Brothers and The Big Jammie Dodgers 
 
AND THE WATSON HOUSE FINALISTS ARE 
5 Stars and Dancers Duo 
 
Congratulations to all those who have made it through to the finals.  You should by now 
have received your Certificates and information/permissions required for rehearsals. 
Please return these as soon as possible after half-term.  
 
Pupils that did not make it through to the finals should still be very proud of themselves 
- they demonstrated commitment and endeavour in all of their acts - they are also very 
welcome to still be part of the show by joining in with the choir and assisting with any 
other roles required on the night! 
 
And finally, we would like to thank all those at home who have provided all the support, 
encouragement and organisation with bringing in costumes and props to enable the 
children to show themselves at their best. 
 
Looking forward to the final show! 
 
The EGT Team 

 


